
 

 

February 22, 2020 

 

International Paper Company 
6400 Poplar Ave 
Memphis, Tennessee 38197 
 
This letter is being written in reply to a request by International Paper by letter dated 1/31/2020 to 
substantiate their donation to the Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc. (ELPOI). 
 
International Employee, Donna Wadsworth of the Ticonderoga, NY facility, presented to ELPOI Officer, 
Steven Meier, a check for $700.00 in November of 2019. See image below. Per the application made by 
ELPOI Officer Zachary Dorfman and confirmed in an email, this donation, request 56294401 is to support 
Environmental Water Quality has been approved for the amount of $700.00. 
 
On Feb. 3, 2020 one of the first expenditures was made against the donated funds. This project is called 
Citizens Statewide Lake Assessment Program, (CSLAP), a program that tasks volunteer lake residents 
with collecting bi-monthly water samples during the summer season, doing the initial sample processing, 
and submitting the preprocessed samples to NYS DEC and NYS FOLA for further processing/ analysis 
and reporting. See ELPOI’s web link for details http://eaglelake1.org/html/documents/water_quality.shtml. 
Additional expenditures for member/lake resident communications and additional analytical water testing 
will be made in the next few months, evidence of previous member/resident communications can be 
found here http://eaglelake1.org/html/banner/archives.shtml 
 
The members of the ELPOI greatly appreciate the support International Paper makes towards supporting 
the residents of Eagle Lake, Essex County, NY in their efforts to continue their 113 years of monitoring 
and protecting this small Adirondack lake. 
 

 
Rolf Tiedemann 
 
 
Treasurer 
C/O Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc. 
358 Electric Ave 
Rochester, New York 14613 
camptouchstone@yahoo.com 
 


